
PTA School Supply Fundraiser
Harrison Parents, it’s time to order school 
supplies for next year!  You won’t have to 
go to the store and the PTA gets a 
portion of the sales!

All orders are online.  The sale will run from May 25-June 
21.  No late orders will be accepted.  Supply kits will be 
shipped to school in late August and will be in your 
child’s classroom on the first day of school.   
 
https://www.shopttkits.com/
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